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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR MONDAY JAN 22, 2024 

Good Morning Pacers!  

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge the traditional territory of the 
Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the Hun’qumi’num speaking people who 
have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  We also offer respect to all the Elders 
who have gone before us and to the Elders and First Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 
 
Tuesday night open gym nights at the Wintemute Club in Ladner. For students in Grades 8-12. 
Check out Wintemuteclub@BGCBC.CA for more info. 
 
Attention students: There is a grey Volkswagen in the student parking lot with the lights on. 
Licence plate #FG1 61M 
 
Attention all grade 8 and 9 students who are registered to go on the snowshoeing and tubing 
field trip to Mt. Seymour next week, you are required to attend a meeting next Monday, Jan 29th 
during flex in the East gym.  You are already registered for the flex in student connect. If you are 
no longer able to attend the field trip, please let Ms. Day know ASAP. 
 
Tonight at 6 PM, the senior band will perform their final showcase in the Genesis theater. The 
concert is open to everyone! Come on out to hear some Broadway, rock, pop, and movie 
themes as we finish off our semester with a bang! Entrance is by donation. 
 
A reminder to all international students departing at the end of January that you have a meeting 
TODAY during Flex in Ms. Lalonde's room.  If you are not currently in Ms. Lalonde's room, 
please excuse yourself from your current Flex block and proceed directly there. 
 
Last week, you had the opportunity to complete your core competency assessments. If you are 
not finished, you need to complete the assignment on Google Classroom by this Friday. Make 
sure to book some time in Flex to complete it and ask your teacher for help if you need it. This 
assessment will be part of your second term report card.  
 
CLUBS 
 
Hey! Animal lovers, would you like to be in a club that supports animals in need? Students for 
animal welfare meet today at lunch in room 1728. New members are always welcome! 
 
Mario Kart Club meets today at lunch in the library.  
 
Reminder to choir that we will not meet today after school due to the senior band showcase 
taking place this evening. See you Thursday at lunch. Please take the time to review your music 
on Google classroom. 
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SPORTS 
 
The Cross Country wrap up party will be tomorrow in Ms. Hay's room at 3pm. Come and 
celebrate our season and see the photos from the races! 

Attention pacer athletes.  The remaining winter team photos have been rescheduled to 
tomorrow - Tuesday, Jan 23 during flex. All remaining grade 10 and senior basketball teams, 
Senior  boys soccer, gymnastics and the swim team will be taking their team photo on Tuesday, 
during flex, in the gym. 
 
Please wear your full uniform including shorts/shoes!  You can sign up for flex with Mr. Robson. 

Congratulations to the Jr B team on their win over North Delta in OT. Special shout out to Paige 
Woods for scoring 16 points and Eliana Antunes for hitting the game winning free throw. 

PACER BISTRO 

The specials in the Pacer Bistro are Butter Chicken with Rice and Creamy Potato & Cheese 
Soup.    

Thanks for listening and have a great day! 


